
March 25, 2013 Workshop Dinner Meeting  DRAFT                                                                 

 
 

CITY OF SHORELINE 
 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
SUMMARY MINUTES OF WORKSHOP DINNER MEETING 

  
Monday, March 25, 2013 Conference Room 104 - Shoreline City Hall 
5:45 p.m.  17500 Midvale Avenue North 
 
 
PRESENT: Mayor McGlashan, Deputy Mayor Eggen, and Councilmembers Hall, 

McConnell, Winstead, Salomon, and Roberts   
 
ABSENT: none 
 
STAFF: Julie Underwood, City Manager; Debbie Tarry, Assistant City Manager; 

Scott MacColl, Intergovernmental Relations Manager; Scott Passey, City 
Clerk 

 
GUESTS: Rod Dembowski, King County Council 
 
 
  
At 5:59 p.m., the meeting was called to order by Mayor McGlashan, who presided. He 
introduced Mr. Dembowski, King County Councilmember, who provided some personal 
background and explained his committee assignments. 
 
Mr. Dembowski then outlined his goals and priorities as they relate to the City of 
Shoreline, including: a strong economy; infrastructure; transit, METRO service; human 
services; environmental and Growth Management Act (GMA) issues; the courts, law 
enforcement, and public defense.  He emphasized the need for the County to be a good 
partner with suburban cities. 
 
The discussion then turned to Shoreline-specific issues, such as acquisition of Brugger’s 
Bog Maintenance Facility and light rail station area development. Mr. Dembowski then 
provided an update on METRO Rapid Ride, noting that the project timeline will be 
delayed in order to ensure it is done right. The meeting concluded with a discussion about 
the Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Levy. 
 
At 6:55 p.m., Mayor McGlashan declared the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Scott Passey, City Clerk 
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